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ARKANSAS POWER & LIGHT COMPANY
POST OFFICE BOX 551 LITTLE ROCK. ARKANSAS 72203 (501) 371-40 9
August 2, 1973

2-089-4

Director Of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
ATTN: Mr. Dennis L. Ziemann, Chief
Operating Reactors Branch #2
Division of Operating Reactors
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D.C. 20555

Subject: Arkansas Nuclear One-Unit 2
Docket No. 50-368
License No. NPF-6
Response to Request for Generic Analyses
(File: 2-1510)

Gentlemen:

We hereby submit by rcference "CEN-114-P - Review of Small Break Tran-
sients in Combustion Engineering NSSS's". This document wac submitted
to you by letter dated July 16, 1979, G. E. Liebler (Chairman, CE Owners
Group) to R. W. Reid. The above submittal is in partial response to
your letter of June 5, 1979, and is applicable to Arkansas Nuclear One-
Unit 2. We wish to point out that ANO-2 does not have a PORV in it~
design and has a safety grade Emergency Feedwater System which confurms
to Branch Technical Position 10-1.

Very truly yours,
} '¥s
L awved C ?Z;;Onkéi

David C. Trimble
Manager, Licensing
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